
SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 

DECEMBER 26, 2020 

Dear Family and Friends, 

Silverado Home Office has requested that each family review and sign the Full Consent 

Form attached, rather than just requiring the previous email consent. 

Our first Silverado Community has received our first community clinic scheduled for 
January 4, 2021. Belmont Hills and all other California Communities are waiting for our 
clinic dates. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to returning these consents as this vaccine 
represents the best opportunity we have to create herd immunity. 

Return the attached signed and completed forms ASAP and emailed back to us to: 
joan.newman@silverado.com or hand delivered to the community's lobby. 

If you have any further questions, please contact us at 650-654-9700. 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

With Love and Gratitude, 

Joan Newman 
Administrator 

Email- joan.newman@silverado.com 

silverado.com 


















